
G2D Group officially opens The Shipyard
August 23, 2022 - Front Section

Riverhead, NY August 18, 2022 marked the official opening of The Shipyard, located on the
boardwalk in the center of downtown. A four-story residential building consisting of 36 luxury units,
The Shipyard is the newest property developed by the Huntington-based G2D Group.

The complex includes numerous amenities and conveniences -- including, but not limited to,
24-Hour video surveillance, "Smart" Key Fob entry controlled from the resident&#39;s own mobile
phone, a private parking lot, and concierge services including cleaning, handyman, and dog walking.
Inside each unit are interior finishes such as slab stone backsplashes, Quartz countertops, Stainless
Steel professional-grade appliances, wine refrigerators, walk-in closets, and in-unit washers and
dryers. Other touches include LED lighting, bathrooms with stall showers and soaking tubs, and high
ceilings. In select residences, private balconies provide views of the Peconic River. The building
also offers a rooftop lounge, business center and private gym for residents.

For more information about The Shipyard, please call 631-315-9633 or email info@g2dgroup.com.
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